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Metropolitan Georgy of Nizhny Novgorod and Arzamas
celebrates moleben of thanksgiving at the Holy Trinity
Cathedral in Jerusalem

DECR Communication Service, 11/04/2025 

 On April 10th, Metropolitan Georgy of Nizhny Novgorod and Arzamas, while on a pilgrimage to the Holy
Land with the blessing of His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Rus’, officiated at the moleben
of thanksgiving in the Holy Trinity Cathedral in Jerusalem. 

 Concelebrating with the hierarch were Archimandrite Vassian (Zmeyev), head of the Russian
Ecclesiastical Mission in Jerusalem, and ordained pilgrims of the Nizhny Novgorod Metropolia, website
of the Russian Ecclesiastical Mission reports. 

 After the service, Metropolitan Georgy and Archimandrite Vassian exchanged greeting speeches. 

https://rusdm.ru/%D0%BC%D0%B8%D1%82%D1%80%D0%BE%D0%BF%D0%BE%D0%BB%D0%B8%D1%82-%D0%BD%D0%B8%D0%B6%D0%B5%D0%B3%D0%BE%D1%80%D0%BE%D0%B4%D1%81%D0%BA%D0%B8%D0%B9-%D0%B3%D0%B5%D0%BE%D1%80%D0%B3%D0%B8%D0%B9-%D1%81%D0%BE/
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